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Somewhat disappointed that his admittedly interpretive 

introduction wasn’t enough to inspire floods of tears from his 

audience (people just don’t know art when they see it), Mr Hunter 

was forced to explain that we at Meadowcroft need to set an 

example. With waste plastic being a critical issue for the 

environment because of human behaviour, both Mr Hunter and Mr 

Hinman made a point of showcasing the consequences of such 

behaviour on animals (most of it heart-breaking). Discussing how 

dangerous certain plastics are, like what a six-pack holder can do to 

an unsuspecting bird, had Marco mortified.  

Summer, a more senior pupil at the Hub and recent binger of David 

Attenborough’s new series (Our Planet), was particularly vocal about 

the issues facing our world. When the conversation moved on to 

human caused emissions, Summer had plenty more to say; “Our ice-

caps are melting… that’s no good for penguins. I proper love 

penguins” was a quote for the ages. Ultimately the message was 

clear; to be more conscientious regarding our disposal of waste, 

prompting our students to better appreciate our world and utilise 

the recycling bins Mr Agar has recently installed (a pro-earth 

advocate if I ever met one).  

“The planet respects us, so we should respect it!” 
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I MEAN LOOK 

AT IT, AIN’T IT 

PRETTY?! 


